
 

Minutes of the Comprehensive Plan Steering Committee with City Council meeting held 
June 12, 2024, at 6:00 pm.  Present council members Rachel Teel-Vanderpool, Sean 
Roman, and Trent Adams.  Mayor Sally Rodriguez was also present, as well as Gina 
McCulough and Zach Sutton from Bi-State Regional Commission. 

 Meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Mayor Rodriguez. 

 Welcome and Introductions   

G. McCullough welcomed everyone to the meeting and there were no new members that 
were not present from the last meeting. 

 Status of Mapping and Chapter Development 

G. McCullough discussed the status of the mapping and chapter 
development.  Discussed the existing and future land use, as well as the data for the 
plan.    

 Preparations for Public Input Meeting 

 G. McCullough discussed how the public input meeting would be presented and what 
would be discussed. 

 Public Comments 

There were no public minutes. 

 Adjournment 

Motion by S. Roman to adjourn, seconded by Teel-Vanderpool.  Carried unanimously. 

 


